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« By legislating that 10% of all 1 and 2 bedroom holiday accommodation should have an
entrance that is wheelchair accessible and have a wheelchair friendly bathroom.

We have not asked much of the public system to date but without improved Carers support &
resources, the next few years could see the physical demands of caring for our son, begin to impact
heavily. Increased support now for Carers, will begin to pay off immediately to all of us, the circle of
family/friends locally.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thanking you
Barry 

7/07/2008




